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June 30, 2016 

 

Brian & Marisa Zirlin 

610 Illinois Street 

St. Charles, IL 60174  

 

 

Dear Brian & Marisa, 

 

 

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has 

accepted your generous donation of $342.00.  I wish to express our gratitude for your 

contribution to our organization and I know that your donation will be put to very good 

use.   We plan to use it to help purchase wind wear and other goods for our Special 

Olympics team.  We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in providing the donation.  

Plus, we really had fun and enjoyed our time at your new restaurant, the Evergreen Tap.  

I think we’re all going to be “regulars”.   We are so happy to spread the word about 

your “no judgment” restaurant! 

 

 

With Gratitude and Appreciation, 

 

 

Carla Cumblad, Ed.D. 

Executive Director 

 


